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16 December 2022  

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Due to staffing changes in January it has been necessary to alter the current school 
timetable. This may mean that some pupils have a different member of staff teaching them 
or that the time that the lesson happens during the week has changed. Changes to the 
timetable are not ideal so we only do this when absolutely necessary and to ensure that all 
pupils get access to the full curriculum.  
 
Your child will bring home a copy of their new timetable today and the Class Charts app will 
be updated over the Christmas holidays to reflect this new timetable. This is so you know 
what days your child has PE on in particular so that you know which days they need to wear 
their PE kit to school. Any pupil who is absent this week will be given their timetable on 
return in January but in the meantime, you will be able to access their new timetable in the 
Class Charts app from 20 December. 
 
The timings of the school day remain the same. The school gates open at 08:30 am and all 
pupils should be on the school playground no later than 08:40 am so that they can start the 
school day on time. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back on Wednesday 4 January 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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